
Maruleng Municipality Mayor,Cllr. Tsheko Musolwa, Ward councillor, Cllr. Mashego Trevor Tshehla, 

Engineer’s, PSC and Contractor are in a meeting at Bochabelo at Tshiamiso Trading 135 site office. 

The company is appointed to build Bochabelo Access Road. The meeting is aimed at resolving 

dispute with regard to rates which has to be paid to sub-contractors. The Mayor has pleaded with 

the Bochabelo contractor to appoint sub-contractors as a part of empowering Local ermeging 

business, Even though he is not compelled to appoint any Sub-contractors in terms Preferential 

Procurement Regulations, 2017. The regulations only compels the contractor’s appointed for 

projects worth 30 Million and above to appoint sub-contractors at 30% of the value projects . The 

appointed sub-contractor’s complains about the rates offered by the contractor. The meeting 

concluded on the adjustment of the rates and the signing of the Memorandum of understanding 



 


